
 

 

 

 

 

May 9, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the West Sacramento Trail Extension Project in fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the City of West Sacramento, located at 1110 West 

Capitol Avenue, West Sacramento, CA 95691. The funding would be used for the construction of 

trails. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will increase available public 

trails in West Sacramento allowing for accessible alterities to using cars. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133(b). Under 23 USC 133. This project would fall under subsection 6) "Recreational trails 

projects eligible for funding under section 206, pedestrian and bicycle projects in accordance 

with section 217 (including modifications to comply with accessibility requirements under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (42 U.S.C. 12101 et seq.)), and the safe routes to school 

program under section 1404 of SAFETEA-LU (23 U.S.C. 402 note).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Doris Matsui  

Member of Congress 

 

 



 


